
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a public hearing will be held by the County Council of 

Chesterfield County, South Carolina (the “County”), in the Council Chambers located at the 

Chesterfield County Administration Building, 178 Mill Street, Chesterfield, SC  29709 at 9:00 A.M. 

on June 4, 2025 or at such other location as proper notice on the main entrance to the said 

Chesterfield County Administration Building might specify. 

The purpose of this public hearing is to receive public comment, either oral or written, on 

the proposed adoption of “AN ORDINANCE TO AUTHORIZE TATTOOING FACILITIES IN THE 

UNINCORPORATED AREAS OF CHESTERFIELD COUNTY; TO ESTABLISH REASONABLE 

REGULATIONS REGARDING THE LOCATION AND CONCENTRATION OF SAID FACILITIES; AND 

OTHER MATTERS RELATED THERETO.” 

 Any person wishing to comment in favor of or in opposition to this proposed Ordinance is 

encouraged to attend this public hearing.  The proposed Ordinance can be reviewed at the County 

Council Office located at the Chesterfield County Administration Building, 178 Mill Street, 

Chesterfield, SC  29709 between the hours of 8:30 A.M. and 5:00 P.M., Monday through Friday.  

For additional information regarding the proposed ordinance, please contact Tim Eubanks, 

Administrator at 843-623-2535. 

 

         Chairman, County Council 

         Chesterfield County Council 

 

 

Local Papers: 

Please run the following public hearing notice at your next print date for a period of one week.  If 

you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me at the above referenced number. 

Susie Boswell 

Clerk to Council 

 


